
Contact Information 
 
Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Gwydyr Road 
Crieff 
PH7 4BS 
 
Church website    www.crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
Minister 
Pastor Bernie Holford 
Telephone (office)   01764 653257 
Telephone (home)  01764 653275 
Mobile     07968 690706 
Email         bernie@sdascotland.com 
 
Elders 
Mrs Eleri Dutton   01764 681408 
Miss Ruth Farrer   01764 652611 
Pastor Bob Rodd  01764 653090 
Eric Winch   01764 652548 
 
Church Bulletin 
Mrs Inna Thompson 
Telephone   01764 655032 
Email  bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
 
Would you like to prepare for baptism or 
develop your relationship with God? Perhaps 
you would like a visit or know of someone 
who is unwell or in need of a visit for any 
reason. Please speak with the Minister or one 
of the church elders. 
 
 
 
 

Sabbath Services 
 
Prayer Group     9.30am 
Song Service     9.45am 
Sabbath School             10.00am 
Worship Service             11.15am 
 
 
 
Lead Elder for September           Eleri Dutton 
 
 
Sunset Times for Crieff 
 
Today                                                 7:57pm 
 
Friday 12 September                         7:41pm     
 
Friday 19 September                         7:22pm                                          
 
 
Preaching Plan 
 
Sabbath 13 September Pastor Bernie Holford 
 
Sabbath 20 September Pastor Robin Riches 
 
Sabbath 27 September      Stephen Peacock 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to Crieff 

            

 
                   WORSHIP SERVICE 

 
11.15 am ~ 6 September 2014 

 
Invocation 

Welcome  

Hymn NAH 19         From all that dwell below 

Scripture reading           

Prayer 

Hymn MP 142                Father, we love You 

Tithes and Offerings 

Children’s Story                        

Hymn MP 502               O let the Son of God    

Sermon                         An Antidote For Fear                                     

Hymn NAH 449      O Father we would thank       

Thee 

Benediction 



We are so pleased that you have joined us 
in worship today. Please feel welcome. As 
always, the Lord’s presence is with us; let us 
all be reverent before Him and receive His 
blessings. 
 
This Sabbath morning, we have the 
opportunity to listen as Pastor Barry Alen 
shares God’s Word with us. 
 
You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the 
church Hall after the service followed by a 
Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch.  
All visitors are most welcome to share what 
we have. 
 
Adventurer Club is this afternoon in the 
Church Hall at 3pm.  
 
Hearts and Hands is on tomorrow, 7th  
September at 10 am. Everyone welcome.  
 
Tuesday evening Prayer Meeting. We 
cancelled the Tuesday evening Prayer 
Meeting during the holiday period and now it 
is time to resume.  Tuesday 9th September at 
7.30 pm in the Scottish Mission office will be 
the start of our Autumn Prayer Meetings. 
 
For the next 4 months we will be studying the 
book of  Acts so do join us for this interesting 
mid-week fellowship.  
  
Pastor Bernie Holford would like to meet 
with all the parents who have children at 
church after lunch next Sabbath 13th about 
2.15pm to discuss ideas for ministering to our 
children. 

Robert Sullivan is a member of the Scottish 
Mission church and has led the Inverness 
congregation for a few years. He believes that 
God is calling him to pastoral ministry. After 
interviews with Bob and Bernie as well as 
recommendations from Newbold staff he has 
started to study at Newbold College. He is 
praying God will encourage members and 
churches to help him raise the £4800 he 
needs for tuition for this academic year. He is 
working part time to support his family and to 
raise some of these funds. If you would like to 
help him, please give any donations to Robin 
Riches. 
 
Messy Church Crafts Meeting There will be 
a short meeting around a table in the back 
hall after church on 13th September to 
organise and allocate the craft tables for 
Messy church. Please come among if you 
want to help with the Messy Church crafts on 
October 4th. Or let Karen know if you would 
like to help but can’t make the meeting. We 
have all kinds of fun and simple things to do 
that anyone can teach with a few minutes 
preparation! Thanks. 
 
Messy Church Harvest - needs! 
Messy Church Harvest needs old tights and 
pop socks in skin tones; 500ml of grass seed; 
potting compost; clean tin cans (general 
baked bean-sized or bigger) with one end 
intact; short lengths of dowel - 20-30cm; 
foodie magazines and seed catalogues for 
pictures of food, fruits and veggies. Please 
give these things to Karen or leave them on 
the shelf in the cleaning cupboard in the 
hallway, clearly marked for Messy Church.  

Media Training for Local Churches. 
Training to get the most out of Audio Visual 
systems in our churches. Dundee Seventh-
day Adventist church  21 September 2014 
from  10am - 4pm.  Lunch is provided. Please 
register your interest via 
www.adventistmediascotland.org  
 
 
Crieff Church Website Information on what 
is happening in our church is regularly posted 
on the website. For details, please go to 
www.crieffadventist.org.uk 
       
SM Camp meeting and Youth Retreat 
24-26 October, at Gartmore House, 
Aberfoyle.   Speakers Dr. S.K.Mfune, and Pr. 
Gifford Rhamie.  Details on the poster. 
Application forms on the notice board.  Don’t 
miss this event.  Talk to Carole if you have 
any questions. 
 
Prayer Chain Please telephone Morag 
Galloway with your prayer requests. 
Telephone 01764 660769 
 
Church Bulletin Please read your Bulletin to 
keep up to date with what is going on in Crieff 
Church. Any items for the bulletin should be 
given to Inna Thompson, Communications 
Secretary.  
 
Deadline for items – Tuesday 6:00pm 

http://www.crieffadventist.org.uk/

